
 
 

Town of Durham 
Board of Selectmen Meeting Minutes  

January 29th 2015 – Part #2 
BUDGET REVIEW OVERVIEW 

 
 

The Board reviewed and discussed the initial proposed budget requests for the following 
departments:  Administration, Animal control, Assessing, Cemeteries, Conservation, County 
Tax, Donations, Eureka Center, General Assistance, Historic District Commission, Historical 
Society, Memorial Day Parade, Parks and Recreation, Planning Board and Board of Appeals, 
Roads, Solid Waste and Telecommunications. 
 
It was noted that the preliminary Fire Department Budget is being submitted tonight, but will 
be completed on Monday, February 2nd 2015. 
 
Chairman Wakeman suggesting adding Historic District Commission to the Planning 
Board/Board of Appeals as there is overlapping of services.   
 
Chairman Wakeman asked AA/TA Glaeser to follow up on the proposed County Tax as he 
suspects the actual County Tax Levy figure will be higher in 2015. She will report back at the 
next meeting.   Chairman Wakeman suggested asking our County Commissioner attend a 
meeting in the near future in order to get questions answered as well as clarification on the 
2015 levy figures.  Chairman Hall also suggested the Board invite our State Representative 
and our State Senator to do the same.   AA/TA Glaeser will follow up on sending invitations. 
 
Adjournment:    
Vice Chairman Hall Moves to adjourn.  Selectman Blake Second.  Motion Carried. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
__________________ 
Jill S. Toher, Secretary 
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